
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

In this Week's e-pistle... 
* Sunday Services * Fall Fair * SING * Listening and Sharing Night *  

* Sunday School * Chinese Auction * Living Water for Women * 

* St. John's Little Learners * Scenes from St. John's *  

* Upcoming Dates * Contact Information * 
 

 Sunday Services 

  June 25, 2017    
  

  8:00 a.m.      Holy Eucharist Rite I 
  9:30 a.m.      Faith Matters  
  9:30 a.m.      Choir Practice 
10:30 a.m.      Holy Eucharist Rite II  
10:30 a.m.      Sunday School 
11:30 a.m.      Coffee Hour  
12:00 p.m.      Vestry Meeting 

Ministers of Liturgy           
Johanna Canonica, Donna George, Eucharistic Ministers  

Adrian Bogart, Donna George,  Acolytes    
Johanna Canonica, John George, Victoria Crosby, Lectors 

Carlyle Dunaway, Helen Bonebrake, Ushers   

Nina Randall, Greeter  
Jan Hagner, Mary Williams, Sandy Fredericks, Altar Guild  

 

 

We are now accepting donations for the  

St. John's Fall Fair 2017 
To be held on Sept 16 & 17, 10 am - 4 pm  

 

  

http://stjlat.org/
http://stjlat.org/


 
Please contact the office 516.671.3226   

or email: marysavin@stjlat.org  
to arrange a convenient date and time to drop off 

your donations or schedule a pick-up! 
Look for more BARN DROP OFF  
Saturday hours coming in July! 

 
 

 

St. John's is proud to present...     



 
For information: Chris Brayne 516.671.3226 ext. 12  

 

 



 
   

St. John's of Lattingtown 
Invites you to 

A Listening and Sharing Night: 
Opioids, Family Life & Navigating This Epidemic 

  
Together in a supportive faith community setting, come 

share your story, worries, concerns, experience and 
hope. 

   
Monday - June 26 

7 p.m. in The Parish Hall 
325 Lattingtown Road, Locust Valley, NY  

 

We hope this will become an ongoing group  
  

For more information 516.671.3226  or courtney@stjlat.org 
  

Sponsored by LI-CAN: Long Island Congregations Associations Neighborhoods, 
with support from Episcopal Ministries of Long Island. 

http://www.li-can.org- www.stjlat.org - www.episcopalministries.org 
  

 

 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL NEWS  



The Sunday School voted on the best dad in the 

Bible! And it was Moses! He ultimately won out of a 

tight three way tie between Joseph and Jairus!  

The completion field was as follows: 

Noah 

Moses 

Joseph 

The Prodigal Father 

Jairus  

Moses' win was best described by Cricket Sevener. 

She said Moses moved a huge amount of people from 

slavery to freedom teaching that we are all equal.  

  

But it wasn't easy and Moses had to be super brave. 

He and the Israelites were caught between the Red 

Sea and the Pharaoh's massive army.  There was no 

way out! It looked especially grim. The people he 

sought to free were about to be killed. But then a 

miracle! The sea parted letting the slaves escape and 

the water closed back on the army. Boy that was 



one crazy day at 

the home office 

of Moses!  

  

To our Sunday 

school dads: you 

are brave and kind 

and thank 

goodness you 

won't have a Red 

Sea day at the 

office! But should you come close, expect a miracle 

which just may come as a telephone call from your 

kid!  

  

    

  

  
   



         



 

 

 

 

 

LIVING WATER for WOMEN 



 
  

 

 

Now Accepting Registration for  
St. John's Little Learners 



Summer and Fall 2017 Programs 

 
Contact: 516.759.1494  

email: jstrazzeri@stjohnsll.com 
 

 



SCENES FROM ST. JOHN'S  

 
Welcome Fr. Stephen C. Tamke! 



 
Fr Mark greets Vicki Fox 



 

  (l. to r.) John George, Larry Ward,  
George Wildermuth and Frank Spina 



 
Fr. Mark with JoAnn Browne and Carl Doerge 



 
Marianne Perkin and Kendall Callahan 



 
Harry and Tom at Coffee Hour  

 



Fr. Mark welcomes new members   
Diana Vence & Marie Derancy  

 
Diana Fredericks and Joanie Choremi with  

Harper and Quinn Fredericks 



 
Chris Brayne, Fr. Stephen, Courtney Callahan & Fr. Mark 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 
Sunday, June 25, 2017   

8:00 am- Holy Eucharist Rite I    

9:30 am - Choir Practice 

9:30 a.m. Faith Matters 

10:30 am - Holy Eucharist Rite II  

10:30 am - Sunday School 

11:30 am - Coffee Hour  

12 noon- Vestry Meeting     
Monday, June 26th     

Nurture Group at 4:00 pm Listening and Sharing: Opioid Discussion 

at 7:00 pm 

Tuesday, June 27th      

  Staff Meeting at 10:00 am    

AA Meeting at 8:00 pm  

Wednesday, June 28th  

Homily, Eucharist and Healing Litany at 12 noon  

 

 

  

      

 

  

 

St. John's Contact Information 
 

 

      



The Reverend Mark L. Fitzhugh, Rector 
The Rev'd Stephen C. Tamke, Curate    

   
Staff 

Christopher Brayne, Director of Music Ministry 
Courtney Callahan, Director of Outreach & Children's Ministry  

Mary Savin, Parish Administrator 
Kate Scefonas, Sexton 

Mary Syracuse, Financial Officer 

Office Hours 
Monday thru Friday - 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 

516-671-3226 
  

The Vestry 
Michael Powers, Senior Warden (2018) 

Victoria Fox, Junior Warden (2020) 
John Fredericks, Clerk (2018) 

George Stimola, Treasurer (2020) 

 
Jay Aston (2019) Carlyle Dunaway (2020) 

 
Martha Busconi (2019) Thomas Gimbel (2019) 

 
Johanna Canonica (2019) Jackie Powers (2020) 

 
Wayne Chambless (2018) Judy Wohrle (2018) 

 
Henry Davison (2019) Julie Zarou (2019) 

                   
For information regarding Sunday School, please send an email to 

courtneycallahan@yahoo.com 

   
In case of a pastoral emergency, please call 516-491-3936 

 

  

 

St. John's of Lattingtown Episcopal Church 

325 Lattingtown Road 

Lattingtown, NY 11560 

516.671.3226  

Fax 516. 671.6097 

Admin@stjlat.org 

emergency 516.491.3936 

  

www.stjlat.org 
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